Electoral Reform Amendment Bill 2013
Submission 170

From: Cathleen Meggitt

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee

Subject: Submission to the Attorney General of Queensland re elecgtoral amendments.
Date: Wednesday, 15 January 2014 6:58:25 PM

The Electoral Bill needs no repeat, NO reformation. We resent the unnecessary
interference with our common rights. NO. Understand?

Cathleen Meggitt
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